
 
 

 

 

 

To: Intermediary Partners 
From: Jane Armstrong 
Date: 9/22/2015 
Re: Fund Re-Opening to New Investors: Artisan International Fund 

 
 
Artisan International Fund intends to close to certain new investors effective after the close 
of the market on January 29, 2016.  After that date, the Fund will continue to accept 
subsequent investments from existing shareholders, existing 401(k) plans and their new 
participants, new 401(k) plans and their participants and other investors who meet the 
eligibility requirements. 
The Fund intends to further close to new 401(k) plans effective after the close of the market 
on September 30, 2016. 
 
 Share Class  Ticker   Cusip      
 Investor Shares ARTIX  04314H204 
 Advisor Shares APDIX  04314H675 
 Institutional Shares APHIX  04314H402 
 
Attached is a copy of the prospectus supplement in addition to an updated Artisan Partners Funds 
list (effective 10/1/15). 
 
For further questions regarding eligibility, please review the most recent prospectus for 
eligibility requirements – “Who is Eligible to Invest in a Closed Artisan Fund?” 
 
We will send out additional documentation near the effective dates of this closure. 
 
Attached is a copy of the prospectus supplement in addition to an updated Artisan Partners Funds 
list (effective 10/1/15). 
 
Contact the Artisan Shareholder Operations Team at 414-390-1950 or 
mfoperations@artisanpartners.com with any questions. 
 

mailto:mfoperations@artisanpartners.com

